“Cldy Vanderlick

June 08, 2012

Mr. Michael Marcotie
Director of Utilities

City of Alexandria

P. O. Box 71 — City Hall
Alexandria, La. 71309

Mike,

The following is in regards to your request for documentation of the City of Alexandria natural
gas infrastructure information pertaining to a tract of land adjacent to UTLX at the
England/UTLX property site. '

Please be advised that the City of Alexandria, Gas Department maintains a 47 P.E, main gas line
(50 psig) within the England/UTLX property site that should adequately meet the natural gas
needs of the aforementioned location.

Also, please note that as-built plans for this property site can be obtained from Mr. Don Clayton
with TRC Engineers. Inc,

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me.

Sincerely,
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Superintendent
City of Alexandria
Gas Department
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Clay Vanderlick
Superintendent of Gas Department
2021 Industrial Park Road, Building A
Alexandria, Louisiana 71302
Jacques M. Roy lel(318)441-6064 - Fax (318)441-6047

Mayor

e-mail: clayvanderlick@cityofalex.com



